

INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH

Circular No. ISS/DP/06/2025-26

Date: 29/05/2025



Dear Parents,

Greetings from Indian School Salalah !!

1. SUMMER VACATION

The school will remain closed for summer vacation from <u>June 1 to July 17, 2025</u>. It will reopen on <u>Sunday, July 20, 2025</u>.

Students are advised to use their holidays in enhancing artistic and linguistic skills, in addition to the assignments given and the revision of the syllabus completed, during the last two months. Students of Class X and XII can be in touch with their teachers through email for clarifying their doubts.

2. FEE PAYMENT

During the vacation the Fee counter will remain open from **8.00 am to 1.00 pm (except on Fridays and Saturdays).**

Parents may also use the online payment options and arrange to send the receipt by email to accounts@indianschoolsalalah.com, mentioning the GR, ward's name and the GSM number of the parent.

Wishing all the students and their parents 'HAPPY HOLIDAYS'!!

Deepak Patankar

Principal